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Dear Parents/Carers,   
   
School site opening and closing times.   
   
We would like to take this opportunity to clarify the times that the school site is open and closed to 
scholars each day for parents and carers.  It has become apparent that since September, some scholars 
are either arriving to school as early as 7.00am in the morning or leaving the school site particularly 
late in the afternoon.     
   
Please therefore note that the school gates do not open for students until 8.00am in the morning, 45 
minutes before morning registration.  This also coincides with a full breakfast service offered in the 
canteen, daily from 8.00am – 8.30am, including free porridge upon request.  Students will also not 
have access to school buildings or classrooms until 8.30am and are advised to gather in the LRC, 
covered quad or canteen until this time.    
  
Further to this, students should leave the school site no later than 5.00pm unless they have a prior 
arrangement with a member of staff such as a sports fixture, extra-curricular club, or other planned 
activity. Our arrangements regarding school opening and closing are in place to ensure that we can 
provide adequate supervision for all students during the times that they are on the school site both 
before and after school.   
   
We would ask that all parents/carers explain the details regarding school opening and closing times 
to scholars at their earliest convenience.   
   
Should you wish to discuss this matter further then please do not hesitate to contact your scholar’s 
Head of Year.   
   
Yours sincerely,   

   
Mr A. Jones   
Deputy Head   
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